## **Bates, Tamara**

Subject:

FW: Resignation email from David Steckham - Hamilton Veterans Committee

From: David Steckham <>

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:24 AM

To: Redford, Christopher <>

Subject: Re: Hamilton Veterans Committee September 27

To whom it may concern

Please accept this email as my letter of resignation from the City of Hamilton Veterans Committee effective immediately.

I am extremely proud of my time as a member of this committee, and the service that it has provided to the City of Hamilton.

Regretfully I can no longer dedicate the time to this committee that I feel it deserves, and believe it is in the best interests of this committee to step down at this time.

I wish all committee members my best regards and I am sure they will continue to serve the Veterans of Hamilton in the high standard, and excellent manner, that they have always done.

Pro Patria

Respectfully David Steckham